
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CRITERION 6 – GOVERNANCE, LEADERSHIP 
AND MANAGEMENT 

 
6.2 Strategy Development and Deployment 

 
  



 
 

 

6.2.2 Implementation of e-governance in areas of operation 
 

Screenshots of User Interfaces of Administration 
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At Rajagiri Viswajyothi College of Arts and Applied Science, the ERP Linways system 

is designed to make college operations smoother and more efficient. It includes key 

modules for Administration, Admission, Examination, and Finance and Accounts. 

Each group in the college—such as the Associate Director, Principal, Administrator, 

HODs, Teaching Staff, Librarian, Students, and Parents—has its own set of login 

credentials and tailored interface. This means that everyone has access to the specific 

features they need, from managing exams and finances to handling administrative 

tasks, all through their own personalized pages. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Login Page for Admin 

https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php 
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Login Page for Faculty 

https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/staff/ 

Admin dashboard page including major administration functions 

https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php 
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Admin dashboard include privilege page and accounts page 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=adminacc&action=p_frm 

Admin dashboard include department module 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=dept&action=list&start= 
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Admin dashboard include department module with subject management page 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=subject&action=list 

Admin dashboard include department module with subject management page 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=subject&action=frm_input 
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Admin dashboard include faculty management page 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=staff&action=frm_input 

Admin dashboard include batch input page 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=batch&action=frm_input 
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Admin dashboard include Pseudo Subjects 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=pseudosubject&action=create 

Admin dashboard include Create Pseudo Subject 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=pseudosubject&action=create 
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Admin dashboard include faculty subject allocation page 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=sbsAssign&action=assign-

faculty 

Admin dashboard to give permissions to upload documents 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=docupload&action=gi

ve_permission 
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Admin dashboard include student management page 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=student&action=frm_input 

Admin dashboard for viewing students by batch 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=student&action=blist# 



12 
 

 

 

 

 

Admin dashboard to view TC issued students 

https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=student

&action=tcissued 

Admin dashboard to filter Students 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=student&action=filter 
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Admin dashboard for creating Batch Time Table 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=timetable&action=frm_edit 

Admin dashboard for Exam Type Input 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=exam_type&action=frm

_input 
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Admin dashboard for viewing planned exam and edit 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=exam&action=create 

Admin dashboard for printing exam timetable 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=examforprint&action=create 
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Admin dashboard for generating TC/Course Certificate 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=certificates&action=genera

te_tc# 

Admin dashboard for generating template for certificates 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/admin/admin.php?menu=certificates&action=conductC

ertificateContent 
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Librarian page for adding new privileges 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/library/library.php?menu=staff&action=s_type 

Librarian page for add new user 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/library/library.php?menu=staff&action=frm_input 



17 
 

 

 

 

Librarian page – library settings module 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/library/library.php?menu=settings&action=f_sett 

Librarian page – book bank scheme module 
(https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/library/library.php?menu=BBS_settings&action=ad

d_student_batch 
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Library Report Module 
https://rajagiriviswajyothi.linways.com/library/library.php?menu=accregi&action= 


